## JOINT MEETING/LUNCHEON Sno-Isle Retirees May 22, 2008

On May 22 SKSR members enjoyed a wonderful luncheon at the Sno Isle Tech Center in Everett. We were served delicious chicken or pork dishes with lots of added touches. YUM! YUM!! Chef Becky then spoke about the center and her program specifically.

We also had a brief meeting at which time we elected our officers for the next year. Alice Bingaman moved, and it was seconded, to adopt the slate of officers for the 2008-2009 year as presented. Motion passed. The officers include President: Erma Snook, Secretary: Cheryl Bauer, Treasurer: Donna Murrish. Does this sound familiar? Jim Siscal then moved we give unanimous consent to elect the slate of officers. The motion was seconded and passed.

We are very much in need of a President Elect for the coming year. Erma has done such a great job that I know she is a hard act to follow, but she is also serving as President of the NW Quad, so I'm sure she would welcome some help at the local level.

Those going to convention will be meeting at Barlees on June 4 at noon. Submitted by,

Cheryl Bauer